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BULLETIN # 85-08

TO: ALL A%H INSURANCE COMPANIES WRITING MEDICARE SUPPLEMENT COVERAGE
FROM: MISSOURI DIVISION OF INSURANCE
DATE: NOVEMBER 12, 1985

The Missouri Division of Insurance is in the process of developing a booklet
that will provide Missouri consumers with helpful information to assist them

when purchasing IM_\ngicélé fﬁtl)egﬁ KWSCTN OPERATIVE

All companies offering Medicare supplement insurance in Missouri should
respond to this letter by completing the attached questionnaire. The
questionnaire should be completed and returned to the Missouri Division of
Insurance no later than December 2, 1985,

If you have any questions, please contact Charles Fe Renn at 314-~751-4363.
Many thanks for your cooperation.





